

Onda Thana Mahavidyalaya Official <otm.principal@gmail.com>

PRAYER FOR INTRODUCING MORE SOFT SKILL BASED PROGRAMMES

97 messages

Onda Thana Mahavidyalaya Official <otm.principal@gmail.com>To: registrar.officebku@gmail.com

Thu, Aug 22, 2020 at 3:32 PM

Dear Sir,

The undersigned informs that the students in their feedback have demanded more Soft Skill Based Programmes. You are requested to introduce more Soft Skill-based programmes in the revised CBCS Syllabus.

With regards

From-

Dr. Bijay Kant Dubey, Principal Onda Thana Mahavidyalaya P.O. Murakata, Dist. Bankura 9932715164, 9474641566